
Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff, 

 

I was born in Idaho. I have always lived in Idaho. I balance my values with nature and life. This is a 

balanced approach. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge 

economic and environmental opportunity. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as 

quickly as possible. 

 

I have reviewed the Plan of Restoration and Operations and I believe the Stibnite Gold Project is an 

opportunity to repair the environment and bring an economic boost to the community. As proposed 

in Alternative 2, the project finances environmental reclamation and provides the workforce and 

resources necessary to complete it. If Midas Gold isn't allowed to move forward with its plan, this 

area in Idaho's backcountry will continue to suffer. Currently, salmon are being blocked from their 

native spawning grounds and hundreds of tons of sediment are pouring into the watershed each 

year. It is time to address these issues and Midas Gold has the right plan to do it. 

 

Not only should this project move forward quickly, but America must begin to mine Rare Earth 

Metals. If not we risk being overtaken by non-altruistic countries who will pollute the earth for the 

same materials. 

 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the 

DEIS and submit comments. Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will 

needlessly delay the project.  

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Glen Scott Swearingen 


